
well, you folks sure got the attention of coastal residents for this weekend’s 
onslaught  
 
Dick’s Place ( bar ) in Mendocino is closing until further notice ( a very polite post 
was posted without malice ) 
 
the Welcome Inn in Fort Bragg ( the only open bar I think ? ) is closing for the 
weekend 
 
restaurants are cutting back on scale of operation to streamline flow of traffic etc. 
 
I know of 1 20 year anniversary party that is now family only and tiny 
 
I know of a few live music events that have been cancelled 
 
I have heard of no plans to intentionally violate orders etc. 
 
I will be out on the coast trail Saturday afternoon for a look about and be keeping 
a close eye elsewhere of course  
 
we are well aware the state means business on taking us back to March…… 
 
thank you 
 

Stephen Dunlap  


